eNewsletter: Friday 25th January 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Shrewsbury School Parents’ Associa

Tickets are now on sale for the Parents’ Association Ball, which this year takes as its
theme ‘The Great Gatsby". Previous events have been a sell-out, so early booking is

strongly recommended!

Tickets are £70 per head and are available from Dawn Dunn -

. We encourage Houses to make up tables of 10 (though
some 12s can be accommodated) but tickets can also be purchased individually.

For more details, please see ‘Forthcoming Events’ below.

n Ball - 29th March 2019

University and Gap Year Fair, Friday 15th February 2019, 1.00pm

-4.00 pm, in the Alington Hall

We look forward to welcoming over 50 universities and Gap Year providers to the third annual Shrewsbury School University Fair on Friday
15th February. All pupils and their families are welcome to attend, though itis targeted mainly at parents and pupils in the Fifth and Sixth

Forms.

The Fair will take place in the Alington Hall, where representatives from universities the length and breadth of the country will be on hand to
answer any questions and offer an insight into the courses and life at their various institutions. In addition, we will offer four presentations in
the Ashton Theatre (on a first come, first served basis) on topics including student finance and personal statements.

Whilst this event is free and there is no need to book, it would help with planning if you could email
Monday 4th February 2019 if you wish to attend.

Further details can be found under 'Forthcoming Events' below.

Latest News

A Top 10 UK, Co-Educational Goandis
Sefool by A Levels for 2018

T',‘N’\

Top 10 Co-Educational
Boarding School Award

Friday 25 January

Shrewsbury has been
named by Best Schools as a
Top 10 Co-Educational
Boarding School based on
our 2018 A Level results.

Singing Prizes 2019

Friday 25 January 2019

Thanks and
congratulations to all 45
pupils who took part in the
Singing Competition on
Sunday 25th January all for
an extremely enjoyable,
entertaining and
impressive afternoon of
music.

1D

through to County Cup
final
Thur

24 Januar

Congratulations to the 1st
X1, who won a thrilling
match away against
Oswestry School on
Wednesday to reach the
County Cup final for the
second time in three years.

ShrewsNews latest
podcast
Thursday 24 January 2019

This week's edition of the:
pupil podcast includes an
interview with two pupils
who volunteer each
week at the Barnabas
Centre, which runs the
Shrewsbury Food Bank,
plus a round-up of recent
news and eve...

Careers &Higher
Education Bulletin

Thrsd

This week's edition
includes links to
information about some
exciting apprenticeships
and school leaver
programmes, as well as
summer schools and
masterclasses.

Severn Hill launch the new
House Play Season
Thursday 24 January 2015

Michael Snelgrove’s 1980
farce 'Hidden Meanings
performed by the
Gentlemen of Severn Hill,
gets the House Play Season
off to arollicking start.
Review by Director of
Drama Helen Brown.

Senior Debating Final
Wedne: january 2019

Congratulations to School
House, who triumphed in
this year's Senior House
Debating competition.

'Coffee Concert' isa
musical feast
sday 23

Thisisthe tenth year that
the Music Scholars of
Shrewsbury School have
performed as part of the
popular series of Saturday
morning ‘Coffee Concerts’
at Emmanuel Churchin
Didsbury, near Manchester.
As...

Anaction-packed start to
the Fives season
Tuesday 22 January 2019

Our Fives team enjoyed a
busy weekend of block
fixtures, hosting Eton on
Saturday and Harrow the
following day. And on
Wednesday eight pairs
travelled to Eton for the
EFA Girls' Fives Festival.

Lacrosse: Shrewsbury 1st
Xl win Cheltenham
Ladies’ College
Tournament
Monday 21 January 2

Congratulations to our 1st
Xl lacrosse team, who beat
Malvern St James,
Marlborough and
Cheltenham Ladies
College on Saturday -
great start to the season.

Forthcoming Events

The Bastille Society
welcomes back its
Founding Fathers
Monday 21 January 2019

OnFriday 18th January.
the Bastille Society had the
great pleasure of
welcoming its Founders,
Michael Hart and Laurence
Le Quesne, both of whom
have recently celebrated
their 90th birthdays.

Shrewsbury SparkPoint -
"The Luck of the Draw’

The 13th edition of
SparkPoint for this
academicyear

considers how the
concepts of luck, fortune
and fate have impacted on
societal development.

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




